

Dear North Country Council Municipality,

My name is Randi Mendes and I am the Program Manager for UConn Technical Assistance to Brownfields. We are a program under the Environmental Protection Agency(EPA) that is tasked with providing free technical assistance to municipalities throughout New England(Region 1). As part of our services, we help public entities and non-profits understand the scope of brownfields in their communities. Michelle Moren-Grey from North Country Council reached out to us for support in compiling a brownfield inventory for the region. The goal of producing the inventory is to identify where possible assessment and cleanup funding can go in the future.

In order to help us with this process, we ask that you take a couple of minutes to complete the linked form. This form is asking for any additional insight on sites that may exist in your community. In the form you will find an upload link where we ask that you send us a list of possible brownfield sites in your community. We have created an excel template that can be used to create that list(linked below and in the form). Alternatively, if you would prefer to send the information to us directly, please feel free to email us at uconn-tab@uconn.edu.

Form: North Country Council, NH Brownfield Inventory Form (jotform.com)
Template for identifying possible sites: https://tab-program.media.uconn.edu/wp-content/uploads/sites/3361/2024/06/Municipality Brownfield Template-.xlsx

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact Michelle Moren-Grey at nccouncil.org or myself (randi.mendes@uconn.edu).

Randi Mendes, Ph.D.

She | her | hers Environmental Engineer UConn TAB Program Manager <Outlook-e4iobs2v.png>

UConn Technical Assistance for Brownfields (TAB) Region 1 www.tab.program.uconn.edu uconn-tab@uconn.edu